
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

OCTOBER 25, 2012 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were:  Anne Minley, Al Chamberlin, Jeff Lofton, Larry Fuller, Doug Chambers, 
Chairman Ed Meier, Jim Christian, and Alderman Audrey Hollis.   
 
The board reviewed the last sections of Ordinance 17. 
 
17.273 after review the board recommended the fine be raised. 
 
17.294 after review the board recommends the fine be raised. 
 
The question was brought up whether there should be a white stop line at the stop signs 
in the subdivisions mainly around the school and crosswalks. 
 
Nominations for Chairman and Secretary were brought before the board.  The vote was 
unanimous to keep Ed Meier as Chairman and Larry Fuller as Secretary. 
 
There was a lengthy discussion about speeders in the subdivisions and the board 
recommended a radar unit be posted in each ward for 1 week per month per ward.  The 
vote was unanimous. 
 
Everyone was reminded that November 5 is election day and everyone should vote. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:02 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be January 24, 2012. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
 


